
 

 

-Translation- 

Ref No.  RCL 013/2023 May 12th, 2023 

Subject: Notification of the Entering into Long-term Loan Agreement of Subsidiary for  

the Payment of Vessel Construction 

To: The President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

Regional Container Lines Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to 

inform that Regional Container Lines Pte. Ltd. (“Subsidiary”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of 

the Company in Singapore, had entered into a long-term loan agreement with a financial 

institution which is not a connected person of the Company. This loan is for the purchase of a 

new-build container vessel which has a credit line of USD 66.5 million (approximately THB 

2,278.5 million) or 50 percent of the vessel price. At present, the Subsidiary has not drawn 

down the loan. 

 

Please be informed accordingly, 

 

      Yours faithfully, 

             -signed- 

 

                   (Ms. Nadrudee Rungruengphon) 

              Company Secretary 

 

 

Company Secretary 

Tel: 02-2961075 / 02-2961093 / 02296 1395 


